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Things Happening:  
April 2017  

4/19 – After Prom Meeting 7p.m. Library 

4/20 – Report Cards Distributed 

4/27 – Senior Assembly 

4/27 – Dance Recital 

4/29 – Senior Citizen Prom 

May 2017 

5/2 – Teach Appreciation Lunch 

5/1 – 5/12 – AP exams 

5/2, 3, 4 – Spring Concert 

5/6 – SAT Testing at FHS 

5/25 – Senior Picnic 10:30 a.m. Gym 

5/25  - Senior Awards & Art Show 

5/26 – Last day for Seniors 

5/29 – Memorial Day -Closed 

 

5/27 Sr. Prom 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

AFTER PROM EVENT DONATIONS 
NEEDED 

 
Please consider donating $35.00 per child/non FHS guest to 
help us fund this fun and SAFE event!  We offer great food, 
games, and tons of very cool prizes (TV, Keurig, Beats Pill, 
cash, gifts card and more!!).  Every donation helps make our 
event a success and all donations are tax deductible (Tax ID 
23-7031497).    
 
To pay by check:      
Make out to FHS PTSA, write After Prom in Memo field  
FHS PTSA After Prom, 12000 Reisterstown Rd, 
Reisterstown, MD 21136 
        
To pay by credit card: 
You can donate online by logging into a PayPal account at 
www.paypal.com  To make your donation navigate via the 
"Send" link at the top of the page.  Enter fhsptsapp@gmail.com 
in the email space then enter an amount.  Press continue. 
 
 
 
Our next meeting is Wednesday, April 19th, 7 p.m.  

in the FHS library. 
 
 

If you are interested in joining our committee, 
contact: 
 
Hope Fribush at  fhsafterpromcommittee@gmail.com 

 
 

PTSA Board 
President: Sharon Selko 
  Sharon@selkofamily.com 
 
Vice President:  Deborah Herman 
  kerkerd@gmail.com 
 
Treasurer: Steve Mowl 
  Steve.Mowl@gmail.com 
 
Secretary: Lydia Marshall 
  Cherry0966@yahoo.com 
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The PTSA is hosting an appreciation lunch for all FHS teachers on Tuesday, May 2nd.  
Please sign into the link below to volunteer an appetizer dish, dessert,  or your time.   

Your contributions are very much appreciated! 
 
If you'd rather send a cash donation that would be great also. We will use cash donations to fill 
the teachers mailboxes with small tokens of our appreciation all week long!  If you have any 
questions call/text or email me.   

 
Thanks so much!! 
 
Joanna Clements 
410-746-7807 
jclements650@hotmail.com  

 
We're using SignUp.com (the leading online SignUp and reminder tool) to organize our 

upcoming event. 
 

Here's how it works in 3 easy steps: 
 

1) Click this link to see our SignUp on SignUp.com: http://signup.com/go/C3fzUy 
 
2) Review the options listed and choose the spot(s) you like. 
 
3) Sign up! It's Easy - you will NOT need to register an account or keep a password on 
SignUp.com. 

 
Note:  
SignUp.com does not share your email address with anyone. If you prefer not to use your 
email address, please contact me and I can sign you up manually. 
 

http://signup.com/go/C3fzUy 
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